Third Quarter - 2024

January 1, 2024 - September 30, 2024

GIVING UPDATE

Kennewick Baptist Church - 2425 W. Albany Ave - Kennewick, WA 99336

Attached are your
2024 giving records:

1.1.2024 - 9.30.2024

Thank You

Your generous and faithful gifts
allow us to continue regular
ministry efforts within our
church family, throughout our
local community, across the
region/nation, and around the
world.

God loves a cheerful and
generous giver (2 Cor. 9:7) and
we praise God for the good
work He continues to do within
and through this local church.

Your Prayers Matter

We need your prayers.

God has appointed not only
the financial means to support
this church, but also the
spiritual means through prayer.

Please continue to pray for the
KBC Family as we make much
of Christ together in this
community and around the
world... all for the glory of

the Father.

PTT

BUDGET
SEASON

The Lord is a gracious provider and faithfully meets our needs
according to His riches in glory in Christ (Philippians 4:19-20).
We are grateful for His kindness in our personal lives, and as a
local church are humbled by how the Lord's provision is seen in
the consistent, obedient giving of His people here at KBC.

Thank you for the many ways you have contributed to the
work and ministry of this church family over the last year and
how your gifts have allowed us to care for the people of KBC,
as well as serve this community we call home. Your giving is a
means of grace from God and for this we give thanks.

The reality of these gifts come with a clear call to stewardship,
and one of the ways KBC seeks to wisely handle this
responsibility is through our annual budgeting process. It's no
small thing to be entfrusted with the resources of God's people,
and we desire to walk this path together with the Lord's
discernment and the unity He alone provides.

Toward this end, we invite you to be part of the budget
review/approval process currently taking place. Please note
the schedule below and ways you are invited to pray and
participate:

« 2025 Proposed Budget presented at KBC Business Meeting (October 27)
« Time provided for questions and feedback from KBC Family (November)
« Finance Committee receiving feedback and making changes (November)
» 2025 Budget voted on at KBC Year-End Business Meeting (December 15)

Let me thank you again for your faithful giving to this church
family, and let me encourage you to continue praying for, and
participating in, the current budgeting process as you're able.

Dustin Hall



